From: Perfetti, Joseph F. [mailto:Joseph.Perfetti@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Monday, May 06, 2019 8:28 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: RE: Invitation to the 2019 IDEMIA Public Security Users Conference 

Good Morning Steve,

Hope all is well.

The purpose of this email is to inform the Board of Ethics that I attended the 2019 IDEMIA Public Security Users Conference in my official capacity as the Director of the Records Services Division. Attached is a copy of my certificate of attendance and Training Certificate for IT Management Systems Administration.  The conference dates were April 30  through May 2, 2019. The Conference was held in San Diego at the Paradise Point Resort.  The IDEMIA sponsorship covered costs for the conference which included  conference registration, the attendee package, all agenda sessions/training, social events in the conference agenda, meals and breaks in the conference agenda, a hotel room at Paradise Point, and roundtrip airfare and ground transportation to/from the arrival airport and the conference hotel.

Please let me know if you need any further information.

Thank you, 
Joe

Joseph Perfetti
Director of Records
Records Services Division
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